
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 5, 2018 

 

 

Good day families, 

 

We’re now up to over 920 individuals sharing their thoughts on the review of feeder zones for the Holy 

Spirit High and Mount Pearl Senior High school system review so far. There are some great ideas!  

 

As we are now into the final hours of our ThoughtExchange online conversation, we want to ensure each 

community member makes the most of the time remaining. Everyone is encouraged to visit the discussion 

via the link below and rate as many thoughts as possible in the Star step. That will help us understand 

what's most important to you. 

 

To launch the ThoughtExchange dialogue, please visit: https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#319268405 

 

The results of this ThoughtExchange will help the District to develop options for public consideration on 

which students will feed into the new intermediate school in Paradise, and help guide feeder system 

planning initiatives. All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and valued. 

 

This particular exchange will conclude at 10:00 p.m., this evening (Wednesday, December 5, 2018). 

 

More information on this School Review process is available on the District’s website: 

https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2018/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp   

 

Thank you in advance for your time and your input. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 

Assistant Director of Program (Avalon Region) 

https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#319268405
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2018/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp

